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15 May 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
RE Old Uniform and Prom Wear 
  
As we approach the end of the school year, we wonder if you would consider donating any clean 

outgrown school uniform to our pastoral team, who are always in need of updated items to give or 

lend. In particular, we are in need of blazers, trousers, skirts, ties and school jumpers. PE kit is also 

gratefully received. Many parents and students have benefitted from our supply and are extremely 

grateful in times of need. 

Also, if any student/parent/carer would be willingly to donate any unwanted Prom attire (after Prom 

date!), that would be fantastic.  We have set up a prom hire/loan facility to use in the future.  This will 

be especially appreciated by our families enduring the greatest financial hardship. 

Donations can be dropped off at Reception by the end of term. Students bringing in uniform will receive 

a house point. 

If you have any queries regarding uniform, please do not hesitate to contact reception on 01202 528554 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Kind regards 
The Bourne Academy 
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